September 10, 2008
The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a meeting on this date at the Stonington Police Station at 7:00 pm.  Present were First Selectman Edward Haberek Jr., Selectman Bill Brown and Selectman Peter Balestracci. Also present were members of the public and press.
(1)  Call to Order
Mr. Haberek called the meeting to order at 7:00 and the Pledge of Allegiance was

recited. 
        (2)  Approval of Minutes
               A motion was made by Mr. Balestracci, seconded by Mr. Brown and voted unan-

   imously to approve the minutes of the Special Meeting of August 25, 2008


   and the Regular Meeting of August 27, 2008. 
        (3)  Comments from the Public
               Vinnie Faulise asked about the rental of 808 Stonington Rd. and N. Anguilla Rd.

   property transfer to Stonington Land Trust.  

        (4)  Correspondence
               Mr. Haberek noted a letter of interest from Dr. Nicholas Salerno for an opening
               on the PZC, a letter from Dodson’s Boatyard to assist/contribute to the Town 
               project which is presently rebuilding/repairing systems that carry drainage water from 
               Stonington Harbor.

               Mr. Brown commented on the letter received from Julian Gillespie.

        (5)  Old Business
   
               None
        (6)  New Business
               None
        (7)  Comments from the Public
              Fran O’Neil asked about the Pawcatuck Streetscape. 

  Vinnie Faulise asked about the Pawcatuck Harbor Management Plan.

        (8)  Projects Update
              Mr. Haberek commented that there was a bid opening for the Pawcatuck 


  Streetscape this week.

        (9)  Adjourn 
               There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting

   was adjourned at 7:11p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Joanne Ramey
Recording Secretary

